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Nemaha County NE residents urged to complete survey 
(KLZA)-- Nemaha County, Nebraska residents are encouraged to participate in
the Transforming Where We Live Survey.

The survey is online at go.unl.edu/auburnecap.  You can also pickup a copy at the
Auburn Memorial Library  or the Rural Impact Hub in Auburn.  

The Auburn Development Council and Communities for Kids are coordinating
the survey.  The survey's will help identify future economic and community
opportunities for Auburn  and Nemaha County, and will help determine the
childcare needs in Nemaha County. 

Sessions to discuss the results of the surveys are scheduled for Monday's:  

September 20,  October 4 and 18 and on November 1 at  the Educational Service
Unit 4 building. 

The surveys need to be filled out and submitted by September 8.  
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